
Hymns – A&M 
202 Let all the World 
233 O thou who camest 
100 All people that on earth do dwell 
135 Rock of Ages 
 

 Dates for Diaries  

 
Nov 2017 
02 Nov Light Party @ 3.30pm 
02 Nov Standing Committee @ 7.30pm 
04 Nov Coffee Morning @ 10am 
07 Nov BTCT meeting @ 8pm 
12 Nov Remembrance Sunday 
12 Nov Commemoration Service @ 3pm 
14 Nov PCC Meeting @ 7.30pm 
18 Flower Team get-together (time ?) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact for notices - Please e-mail Jess English on 
Jess.k.english@gmail.com with any notices. Deadline 9am Thursday of 
each week for the following Sunday (earlier if possible). Please keep them 
as brief as possible! 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Welcome to your Parish Church. 

We are delighted to invite everyone to stay and join us for tea or 
coffee after the 10am service – served at the back of the Church. 

The North Chapel is available for prayer before the service. 
 

 

Sunday 22nd October 2017       
19th Sunday after Trinity                       
Readings  1 Thessalonians 1.1-10 & Matthew 22.15-22 
8am        Holy Communion led by Rev D Ager 
10am        Holy Communion led by Rev D Ager 
 

Services / Events this week 
Sun 22 Oct, HC @ 8am & 10am 
Wed 25 Oct, Prayer Meeting @ 9.15am 
Wed 25 Oct, Midweek Communion @10am  
by Extension with Ann Goddard 

 
Services next week 
Sun 29 Oct, HC @ 8am & 10am with Rev A Fulton 
 

 
Website:  www.stpeterandstpaul.org.uk 

 
Vicar:   Rev. Phil Hughes   Tel. 01823 336102 

email.     phil2overflowing@tesco.net 
Warden:            Mrs Jane Gurr   Tel 01823 272415 
                         Mr Will Osmond               Tel 01823 4618  

http://www.stpeterandstpaul.org.uk/
mailto:phil2overflowing@tesco.net


 
                                                                                      

Prayers for: 
 

 Those living in this Parish, especially in Barr and Upcott. 
 

Perhaps you could use this prayer at the start of each day this 
week: 
“Faithful Lord, whose steadfast love never ceases and whose 
mercies never come to an end: grant us the grace to trust you and to 
receive the gifts of your love, new every morning, in Jesus Christ our 
Lord”. 
 

 
Notices 

 

BIBLE STUDY GROUP. 
Our next meeting will be on Thursday 26th Oct at 2.30pm. We will 
be meeting at no 21 Morgans Rise and following our SU series on 
Mark, Lesson 18.The recommended reading for this study is Mark 
chap 14 v1-42. If you would like to know more about this group 
please speak to Niall Watson in church or by phone no 282297. 
 
Light Party 2017 
This year’s Light Party will be on Thursday 02 November 2017 
from 3.30 – 5pm. It is aimed at Primary School aged children and an 
invite has gone to every family at our local school! More information 
is on the poster at the back of church. 
Helpers needed!  Lots of helpers are needed to make this fantastic 
event work. If you could help then please add you name to the list 
on the notice board. All helpers are needed from 3pm please. Thank 
you! 
 
The Social Committee will be doing the December Coffee Morning 
with a Christmas Flavour and would like some help and donations in 
the likes of Cakes/Craft and Raffle items and items for a mixed stall. 
The date is 2nd December for your diary, I will leave a box at back 

for any donations. Please see a committee member or myself 
Belinda, thank-you for your support in advance. 
Belinda Luke 
 
Prayer Chapel – your prayer space 
The Prayer Ministry team are keen for 
everyone to know that you can use the 
Prayer Chapel to light a candle as part of 
your prayers (for yourself or for someone 
else) at any time during the service. If you 
would like, please make use of the Prayer 
Chapel. 
At times (usually the last Sunday of the month) there will also 
be a Prayer Team available to pray with you if you would like them 
to, but even then it is fine to pray on your own too!  
Rev Phil Hughes 
 
BTCT – Hall lease 
The PCC are continuing to think about what should and should not 
be in the new Hall lease and have asked for the whole church family 
to be consulted. If you think something is important for the PCC to 
consider (e.g. should there be a ‘church’ notice board in the new 
hall), please let them know by putting your thoughts in the box at the 
back of church. Thank you. 
 
 
Thank you: 

 To all who help with Ablaze! 

 To Rev David Ager for leading our services today. 
 
 

 
 

 


